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COPD and Assistive technology 
Study title: Understanding the potential of assistive technology (AT) in people with chronic obstructive pulmonary disease (COPD) to support independence and wellbeing: A qualitative study 
Research Ethics Committee Ref: 23/LO/0660

Reply slip to study leaflet/invitation letter


I have read the study leaflet/invitation letter. 

Please tick box to indicate your response to the study invitation and provide your contact details. 
 

1) I would like to find out more about the study			

OR

2) I would like to express interest in the interview with the study researcher			



	Full Name:


	
Telephone/Mobile number: 

	
Email (if any): 

	
Date: 




Return completed form by email, take picture, and send by email or text message (details below). 

Study researcher:
Farhin Ahmed, Centre for Primary Care, Queen Mary University of London, 58 Turner Street, London, E1 2AB
farhin.ahmed@qmul.ac.uk 07940422954
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